
Head teacher’s blog… 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome to the first newsletter of 2025! I hope you all had a love-
ly Christmas and New Year. 
 
We have had a busy few weeks with the children settling back into 
our school routines quickly and sensibly. Both classes have started 
to look at their new units of learning and we have all been im-
pressed by the enthusiasm that is permeating throughout the 
school. 
 
Please look at the following pages to find out about some of the 
things that the children have been doing. 
 
Although this is not a very long one, we are looking forward to a 
fun and exciting half term… 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office. 
  
With many thanks for your ongoing support and very best wishes, 
  
Caroline Jarrett 
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Supporting one another in learning and life. Compassion, Wisdom, Perseverance 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Wraparound  15.15 – 16.15 

£3.00 

Snack provid-

ed 

Pick up from 

top gate 

15.15 – 16.15 

£3.00 

Snack provid-

ed 

Pick up from 

top gate 

15.15 – 16.15 

£3.00 

Snack provid-

ed 

Pick up from 

top gate 

15.15 – 16.15 

£3.00 

Snack provided 

Pick up from 

top gate 

15.15 – 16.15 

£3.00 

Snack provided 

Pick up from top 

gate 

Additional Clubs

(currently) 

15.15 – 16.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 15.15 – 16.00 

 

15.15 – 16.00 15.15 – 16.15 

No charge 

LEGO CLUB  

(no snack) 

Pick up from 

top gate 
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Supporting one another in learning and life. Compassion, Wisdom, Perseverance 

Building a brighter future together 

Reading books and reading records 
Thank you to all parents who have heard their children read regu-
larly and signed their reading records. Your child will need their 
reading books and reading records in school each day and please 
remember to sign their reading records every time they read at 
home to ensure they reach their targets. 
 
Drinks bottles in school 
Your child will need a named water bottle in school each day 
please. These could be left in school if this is more convenient. 
 
Morning snacks in school 
Please ensure children bring in one healthy item for their morning 
snack. This could be a flapjack, piece of fruit, vegetables or crack-
ers with cheese. Please avoid sugary snacks as these do not help 
concentration levels. 



 

Supporting one another in learning and life. Compassion, Wisdom, Perseverance 

Carne’s recent learning... 

Its been a busy time 

rescuing and caring 

for animals in the 

animals sanctuary 

and hospital 



 

Supporting one another in learning and life. Compassion, Wisdom, Perseverance 

Carne’s recent learning... 

In KS1 we have been research-

ing habitat. We took a deep dive 

into books and found out lots 

about the ocean. 
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Supporting one another in learning and life. Compassion, Wisdom, Perseverance 

Carne’s recent learning... 

Our writing in English has been all about describing the char-

acter Percy from the Story One Snowy Night. We also re 

wrote the beginning of the story in our own words. 
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Supporting one another in learning and life. Compassion, Wisdom, Perseverance 

Carne’s recent learning... 

EYFS and KS1 fire Rangers starting their training with learning 

about the fire circle and how to kneel and sit safely when work-

ing with fires. Some of the children named the special kneeling 

position “The Fortnight Squat”. 



We began with a focus on Science, looking at 

‘Evolution and Inheritance’. We have considered how 

animals and humans have evolved over time and 

adapted to our environments and habitats.  One as-

pect of this was a look at fossils and how they are 

formed and we created our own fossil skeletons…  

Supporting one another in learning and life. Compassion, Wisdom, Perseverance 

Learning with Kiberick... 

Building a brighter future together 



Our new History Unit is a look at ‘The Stone Age to 

the  Iron Age’. We began by recording what we already 

know about this topic and what we want to find out, before 

starting some research in our new library books.  
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Learning with Kiberick... 
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Our Wild Tribe foci for this half term are ‘The music of 

our natural environment’ (Y3 & 4) and ‘Recreating clay 

bronze age pots’ (Y5 & 6)...  
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Learning with Kiberick... 

Building a brighter future together 



Maths Y3 & 4 – Working 

hard on times tables, while 

Y5 & 6 calculate volume of 

cuboids. 

 

Kiberick at play…. 

In RE, Kiberick have been looking at the differing 

viewpoints of Christianity and Science on ‘Creation’.  

Supporting one another in learning and life. Compassion, Wisdom, Perseverance 

Learning with Kiberick... 
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Supporting one another in learning and life. Compassion, Wisdom, Perseverance 



A great opportunity for our school, with a little bit of help from you.. 
Parentkind – the charity that supports school PTAs - have teamed up with Asda, 
who are making millions of pounds available to donate to primary schools across 
the UK through their ‘Cashpot for Schools’ initiative – all you have to do is, opt in 
through the Asda Rewards app, choose our primary school and shop and scan in 
store or shop online at Asda.com, between 2nd September and 30th November 
2024 
Asda will donate 0.5% of the value of your shop to our Primary school. Also, every 
time somebody opts in, Asda will give an additional £1 to the school Cashpot. Plus, 
it doesn’t stop there – Asda are also giving £50 to every school to get them started. 
 









Building a brighter future together 

Preloved and affordable Veryan School uniform now available, please 
check it out. We will continue to collect items that are no longer required 
to make them available to others that could us e them, I can collect these 
in the office. Any money made from the sales will go towards projects or 
trips for the children.  
We also have a selection of uniform available in school, please contact 
the office if there is anything you are short on.  
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Cornwall Music Trust… 

Cornwall Music Trust ’s “very experienced guitar and piano specialist - 

Allan Fouracre” will be taking on new pupils.  

If a child is interested in joining this please book through Cornwall Music 

Trust,  https://cmst.co.uk/  

Those in receipt of Pupil premium are entitled to some free music lessons.  

 

S 
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